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Year 6 News 

 

It’s been great to have the children back again after such a 
lengthy stint of home learning.  We’re all getting more used 
to the old routines and settling into school life once again.     Fossil Hunters 

 
Upcoming Events: 
 

Parents evening 
 
Week commencing 22nd 
March—various dates/
times depending on 
class.   

 
We can’t wait to catch up with you 
all. Hopefully there won’t be any 
technical glitches but please bear 
with us if there are! 
 

English 

As part of our topic on Fossil Hunters, we have been 

finding out more about the life of Charles Darwin and 

turning what we find out about him into a biography.  

Art 

In Art, we have been working on our observational 

skills and applying these to drawing ammonites.  Take 

a look at some of our amazing work!  We have some 

very proud teachers. 

Maths 

We have moved from learning about fractions to deci-

mals and are about to embark on percentages.    

Science 

We have learned how fossils are made as well as how 

animals are adptaed to their environment. 

 

Reminders: 

8.40 to 8.55 soft start and 3.18 finish will 
continue. 

 

Please remember to: 
 

- Read regularly at home— HP Friday. 

- Wear  APPROPRIATE PE kit to school on 
your PE days. 

Outdoor PE continues  so please make 
sure children have warm clothing for 
their sessions. 

 Practise Spellings for a weekly 
test. 

 Practise Times Tables where pos-
sible! 

It is important that your child also 
has a suitable change of shoes for 

outdoor play. 

 

10,000 Steps Challenge 
 
 
 

We have decided to extend our 
10,000 step challenge over Easter 
as things have been so busy, we 
want to give everyone a chance to 
join in.  Please keep your step 
count up and your money coming 
in—we really want to raise as 
much money as possible for  
Cancer Research.  We also want 
to see some staff members com-
pleting some forfeits when we 
reach different milestones!  Keep 
following us on social media so 
you don’t miss out! 
 


